
SUIS PUDONG NEWSLETTER 
SUIS Pudong offers an opportunity for students to enter a continuum of education from 

Primary through to the end of Secondary to prepare them to become Global’s citizens for 
the 21st century. 
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Dear Parents, 

I would like to welcome you all to the new school year of 2021/2022. We hope that students and 
families have had time to rest and relax. Our teachers have been busy preparing for the arrival of their 
students and are eager to meet them next week. Due to current the epidemic situation, we will start 
school on Wednesday 1st  September where all students will be involved in orientation activities.

Please be reminded that our school day begins at 8.30am. Students will be allowed into the campus 
from 8.15am. the school day ends at 3.50pm Mon - Thurs and 3pm Friday. If you have any difficulties 
with after school pick up, please send an email to our school secretary.

Exam Results for Secondary 

In August our IG2 and A-Level students received their examination results, and we are proud to 
announce that it was another highly successful year in terms of academic achievement by our students. 
Please see below some overall highlights, and join us in congratulating the class of 2021 on their 
achievements! 

Students who achieved A* in all subjects: 
Tim, Hanson and Simon 
Linda and Dora achieved A*s and A’s in all
subjects. 

Ariel achieved A* in all 9 subjects. 

Fiona, Andrew, Jessica, Amy, Tomy, Andy, Natalie 

achieved A*s and A’s

IG1 Maths results: A*-A 91% 

 A*-C 100%

A* 30% 

A*-A 47% 

A*-C 90% 

Pudong A Level Examination Results 2021 

Pudong IGCSE Examination Results 2021 

A* 36% 

A*-A 68% 

A*-C 92% 



Exam Results for Primary 

In April 2021, our Grade 5 students took part in the Cambridge 
Primary Checkpoint Examinations. After waiting patiently, we are 
tremendously honoured to present our outstanding results with 
you. Overall, our students performed exceptionally well and should 
be very proud of their learning. Out of a possible 6 within 
Cambridge’s scale, we scored a 4.5 in English and 4.9 in Science, 
indicating very good levels of achievement with a complete and 
sound understanding of the Cambridge curriculum. For both English and Science, our students scored 
much higher than the international average, which was 3.8 in English and 4.1 for Science. In Maths, we 
achieved a highly impressive result with a of 5.7 out of a possible 6, indicating an excellent level of 
achievement with a comprehensive and secure understanding of the Cambridge knowledge and 
curriculum. Once again, our students are some of the most highly capable Maths students as we scored 
much higher in Maths than the international average of 3.8. 14 students achieved a score of 6 across all 3 
subjects. We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our students for their excellent results 
and remarkable hard work throughout their schooling.  

COVID Protocols

According to the latest epidemic prevention requirements released by the local authorities, all students 
are advised not to leave Shanghai and not to go to high- and medium- risk areas in China or traveling 
overseas unless necessary. Those who come or return to Shanghai from high- or medium- risk areas in 
China, should report to their local community committees, schools (or hotels) within 12 hours of their  
arrival in Shanghai. Students who are currently out of Shanghai are advised to take epidemic prevention 
measures in accordance with relevant national and local requirements. All students are required to carry 
out 14-day health observation in Shanghai before returning to school. As the epidemic situation continues 
to change, epidemic prevention requirements will be subject to the latest requirements of relevant 
departments. In order to ensure the health and safety of all the students and staff, if you’re leaving 
Shanghai, please make sure you scan the following QR code and complete the form on the day you arrive 
back in Shanghai. The blue one is in Chinese and the green one is in 
English, you will only need to complete one of them. 
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School Uniform 

We are writing to inform you that in the new academic year 2021-2022, all International 
Secondary School Students on the Pudong Campus will be expected to wear formal 
school uniform every day, with the exception of PE and CCA days. This will involve 
wearing the formal school blazer instead of the hooded jumper and black school shoes 
instead of trainers, see the picture below for guidance.  

If your child does not already have all uniform items, please make sure that you 
purchase these before the start of the new school year. You will need to purchase this 
directly from our uniform supplier: http://www.graceuniform.com.cn/ 

Please note the following; 

● Only plain navy blue, white, black and grey socks/tights are permitted. No designs 
particularly white/coloured stripes

● Students should not wear leggings instead of socks or tights

● All students must wear a school tie

● On PE days students will only be permitted to wear black, plain trainers without 
designs

Please note, we expect all students to look smart and presentable at all times. All uniform 
items should be of a suitable length and size. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
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Ms. Kim Sahi       Ms. Bonnie Cai 

Co-Principal    Assistant Principal and Head of Secondary 

Absence Reporting

Students must attend school regularly and be punctual. Good attendance enhances the chances of 
success in school and in the work force. The attendance information is issued in the semester reports.  

● For sickness absences, on the day of illness, parents will need to complete the form on the ISAMs
Parent Portal before 8am on the day of absence.

● If your child’s absence exceeds 3 days, you will need to email your child’s form tutor the medical
note or send them into school with a copy of this.

● For planned Leave of Absence, you will need to inform the school by completing the form on the
ISAMs Parent Portal as early as possible. Evidence related to the request will need to be sent to your
child’s form tutor and grade coordinator.

● If you having trouble accessing Parent Portal and email must be sent to their form tutor. 

If your son or daughter needs to leave school early please contact form tutor or Admin staff. 

When a student returns to school, he/she should find out what work was missed and complete it within a 
reasonable amount of time, as decided by the teachers.  

For any admin support or urgent absence requests, you may contact school secretary Ms. Cici Ye 
(ciciy.pd@suis.com.cn ; 5886 9990 ext.209) before 9 am on the first morning of absence. For school bus 
enquiries, please send the email directly to schoolbus.pd@suis.com.cn ; For canteen enquiries, please 
send the email directly to canteen.pd@suis.com.cn.  

School Calendar 

Please find attached our SUIS Pudong ISS Student Calendar for Semester 1 of 2021-2022 . 

Parent's please note: for the period 23rd December - 31st December, our G6 to G9 students will have a 
planned 'Chinese Culture Week'. G9 Chinese ID students will participate in several pieces of Zhongkao 
work and the school will do intensive revision. Therefor you are not encouraged to ask leave for you son/
daughter during the Chinese Culture Week. 

We understand that this takes place over the Christmas holiday. For this period, we will authorise all 
leave requests. Please request the leave to your form tutor as early as you can.  

Secondary Orientation Day 
Please find attached parent letter regarding the Secondary School Orientation Day.

Staff Contact 

Please find attached staff contact. 
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